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Date: December 15, 2023
To: All BCGEU Members at Silliker Canada Co. Ltd
Re: Collective Agreement Ratified!

Your bargaining committee is pleased to announce that bargaining unit members have voted 66%
in favour of ratification!

| would like to extend my appreciation and thanks to your bargaining committee, Nikolai and Julio,
for their hard work and dedication in achieving this new agreement.

The Employer has also ratified the agreement which means that all changes will take effect upon
ratification.

Next Steps:
The Employer is working on the retro and other changes.

We will also start the process of finalizing your renewed collective agreement. This process can
sometimes take longer than we would like, and we appreciate your patience.

In Solidarity,

Shirley Shiagetz
BCGEU Staff Representative

Sent on behalf of your bargaining committee:

Nikolai Stepanov, Bargaining Committee Member
Julio Wong, Bargaining Committee Member
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